
 
 
April  2024  
 
 

Dear Resident of Cochrane Lake,  
 

Rocky View County recently received information that the water system in Cochrane Lakes is 
now certified by the Fire Underwriters Survey (FUS) and qualifies for fire insurance grading 
recognition.  This certification of fire hydrants is great news. As a homeowner, you can take the 
included letter to your insurance broker for review with your insurance policy. Other factors 
that may be considered include the recommended fire insurance grade to be applied at a 
specific location in Rocky View County based on fire station response distance and recognition 
of water supply/hydrant.  
  
Fire insurance grading recognition will be published within the Canadian Fire Insurance Grading 
Index and details will be visible within one to two months of the date of this letter. Property 
owners are recommended to review this with an insurance broker within this two-month 
period.    
  
If you have any questions, you are welcome to reach out to the Utility Services Department at 
questions@rockyview.ca or 403-230-1401. Additional information regarding drinking water 
services within the County is available at rockyview.ca/drinking-water.   
 

 

mailto:questions@rockyview.ca

